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Subject: Re: Important Time Sensitive NOTAMS at OFC

From: Michael Hertzig <gulfstreamgraphics@icloud.com>

Date: Mon, Mar 28,20161 :64 pm

To: Geoff Orlandi <go@orlandiflightcenter.com>

~------------~---------------------------------------------------------------------~
Geoff - I've been watching a lot of videos on youtube of flight instruction; particularly traffic patterns and you are by far
the most thou rough and professional out there!

~Mike

011 Mar 28, 2016, at 1:26 PM, gQ@orlandiflightcenter.com wrote:

Thanks Mike
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